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April 25, 2019

Dear Football Parents,

I hope this letter finds you all doing well and enjoying the Spring season.  On 
behalf of our coaching staff, I would like to invite you to a parent/player 
information meeting on Tuesday May 14, 2019 at 6:00 PM at SMNW.  This is an 
opportunity for us to distribute all the information you will need for the Summer 
and upcoming 2019 season at one time.  We will have forms available for summer 
weights, football camps, team camps, and booster club membership.  (We will 
offer one night only discounts for all of these at the meeting.)  

At the conclusion of this meeting we will hold our 4rd Annual Northwest Draft 
Night.  This NFL style draft is used to place our players on six evenly divided 
teams that will compete against each other during our Summer program.  The first 
four rounds (24 players), will be drafted by designated team coaches.  These 
athletes will have walk-up songs and highlight films.  The following four rounds 
(24 players), will be picked by the four players taken in rounds 1-4.  At the 
conclusion of round 8, all remaining players will be picked up in “free-agency”.
Once again, we need all players here to place them on a team and hope that you 
will stay to watch!  

We are continually working towards restoring a tradition of excellence within our 
football program at SMNW.  A majority of our players have done an excellent job 
this off-season understanding that true success only happens through hard work 
and have carried that belief and work ethic into the weight room.  There is still 
much to do, and it is my strong desire to have our parents become a part of this 
process.  Like always, we are thankful for the opportunity to work with your son 
as we realize what an important time in his life this is.  We look forward to seeing 
you on May 14th!

Sincerely,

Coach Bo Black

May 14th Schedule
  5:00- Physicals for FOOTBALL PLAYERS ONLY ($10) in the training room.
  6:00- Parent meeting for all incoming 9th- 12th grade parents.
  7:00- 2109 SMNW Football Draft Night.



      

      
      

     
 

  


